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See also POW file, this date. 

From Jack Anderson column, as carried by Frederick (Maryland) Post: 
Peace Prospects - The Central Intelligence Agency, in a 

secret dispatch, has quoted a "reliable" source as saying a 
Vietnam cease-fire can be expected as early as September. 
The source, according to the CIA, is close to the North 

Vietnamese delegation in Paris. 


